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Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: November 12, 2019 

8.16  NSWA Per Capita Contribution                

 

Request 

The North Saskatchewan Watershed Alliance is requesting that Council consider a 

$0.50 per capita contribution to NSWA for 2020.  The County has provided funding 

to the NSWA since 2011.  

A list of NSWA coordinated sub-watershed projects is attached. 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Council to determine whether to provide a $0.50 per capita contribution for the 

North Saskatchewan Watershed Alliance. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


